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The Permanent Mission of Chile to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the General Secretariat – Committee on Inter-American Summits Management and Civil Society Participation in OAS Activities – and has the honor to transmit herewith its comments on the Draft Agenda for the Roundtable with Civil Society and the Special Meeting of the Committee on Inter-American Summits Management and Civil Society Participation in OAS Activities: “Energy for Development” (CP/CISC-316/07).
The Permanent Mission of Chile avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the General Secretariat – Committee on Inter-American Summits Management and Civil Society Participation in OAS Activities – the renewed assurances of its highest consideration.
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	Washington, D.C., March 30, 2007


Comments on the Draft Agenda for the Roundtable with Civil Society and the Special Meeting of the Committee on Inter-American Summits Management and Civil Society Participation in OAS Activities: “Energy for Development” (CP/CISC-316/07)
General
We recognize and appreciate this effort by the Committee on Inter-American Summits Management and Civil Society Participation in OAS Activities (CISC) to seek to achieve the best possible outcome from the civil society’s participation in the main body of the Organization.  Along these lines, we view as positive the changes aimed at lengthening the duration of the meeting with the foreign ministers and of the exchange between the civil society organizations and the Secretary General in the framework of the Roundtable.

Specific comments


Paragraph 1, second sentence:  We agree with the delegation of Canada that it is preferable to refer to the results of the General Assembly in Panama in broader terms.

Paragraph 2, second and third lines: add “of the mandates” after the word “follow-up,” as proposed by the delegation of Venezuela.
Paragraph 3, third and fourth lines: delete “Challenges on the Hemispheric Agenda.”  The same holds true for the title of the special meeting of the CISC (heading on page 7).
Pertinent documents: we consider that this section can include previously approved OAS documents (and not those under negotiation).
Participants:  We support the inclusion of representatives of the member state missions.

As far as the Roundtable’s program is concerned, we support the plan to hold four working groups, which would focus on the major topics of the OAS agenda. We believe that civil society should be given the latitude, in a context in which the central theme of the Assembly remains preeminent, to express its views on any point it deems of legitimate interest regarding areas of concern to the Organization.  Thus we would suggest that the specific topics included in parentheses after each title be deleted.
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